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Ottawa January, 1903.

Sir,

I beg to inform you that Mr C. Drinkwater,

Secretary,and Assistant to the President of the C.P.R. Co.

urites to day that the warcheuse at Regina which was used

by this Department for story purposes in old and will

fall to pieces,and that it has not been used by the De¬

partment for some time. He asks therefore whether the

Department will abandon the building and surrender the

lease.

I have to request that you will kindly report,

at an early dtae, atating what you consider the building

to be now worth, In this connection I may refer you

to your letter of the 34th August 1899, No 21 C.

Your obedient servant,

Franckidley

Deputy Supt. General.

of Indian Affairs.
The Hon. D. voird,

ndtän Commis

Inipeg, Man

versation Affairs, Letterbook,

17 January 1903 - 7 February 1903, (RG 10, Volume 5017)
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